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H.431 Senator MacDonald
Sec. XX. REPORT; ENERGY STORAGE AS PART OF STANDARD
OFFER PROGRAM

On or before January 15, 2023, the Public Utility Commission shall report

to the General Assembly on whether and how the Standard Offer Program

should incorporate energy storage projects. The report shall address how much

of the annual allocation should be reserved for new energy storage connected

to qualifying renewable electricity generation plants.
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